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From: McHugh, Jessica C on behalf of IR1 FOIA, NPS
To: Devon Guyer
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Requesting Update on Pending Delaware Riverkeeper Network FOIA Requests
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2023 3:18:01 PM
Attachments: image003.png

Mr. Guyer, 

These requests are in the normal processing track.     Below, I have provided their location in
our processing track.  

In addition to the track placement, I am also providing you with updated tracking numbers for
your requests.   

The tracking system previously used by DOI, FOIAOnline, sunset at the end of the July.  During
a brief blackout transition period from an old system to a new, we were using confirmation
numbers from FOIA.gov for requests until a new case number were assigned once the new
system went live.  

In addition to your processing track placement location, I am also providing below your new
tracking numbers that were assigned to your cases.  
Please refer to these in any future correspondence.  Doing so will allow for me to access the
case file information more expediently.      

Date FOIAXpress # FOIA.gov
Confirmation #

Normal Track Placement
Location

7/20 NPS-2023-005758 792431 36

8/29 NPS-2023-005905 833436 47

8/31 NPS-2023-5915 835491 49

Thank you for your interest in the National Park Service.

Jessica C. McHugh
Government Information Specialist
Interior Region 1, National Park Service
267-279-4905 (mobile)

From: Devon Guyer <Devon@delawareriverkeeper.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 9:01 AM
To: IR1 FOIA, NPS <IR1_FOIA@nps.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Requesting Update on Pending Delaware Riverkeeper Network FOIA Requests
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 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Good morning Jessica,

My name is Devon Guyer and I am with the Delaware Riverkeeper Network. I am following up on

three FOIA requests submitted on July 20th (Confirmation Number 792431), August 29th

(Confirmation Number 833436), and August 31st (Confirmation Number 835491). We heard back on

September 1st regarding out July 20th request, but have not heard back regarding our August 29th

and August 31st request. The September 1st letter mentioned sending documents on a rolling basis.

You may have been communicating with Seth Sherman regarding the July 20th request. I just wanted

to check in on the status of receiving documents from the July 20th request and the status of the

August 29th and 31st requests.

Thanks so much for your help!

Devon Guyer
Legal Research Fellow

Delaware Riverkeeper Network
925 Canal Street, Suite 3701
Bristol, PA 19007
Office: (267) 390-4129 | ext. 107
devon@delawareriverkeeper.org
Pronouns: she, her, hers
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